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• Issues requiring action by the Region 3 Committee or ExCom 
o No new issues 

 

• Success/Opportunities for Engaging the Member, Volunteer, Non-Member, Public 
o Our next Section Newsletter, the IEEE Melbourne Section Space Coast Signal, will be sent out at 

the beginning of March in preparation for our Section Meeting on March 16, 2022 
 

o Our Section meetings are currently scheduled for odd months, on the third Wednesday of the 
month 

 

o Our Life Members Group headed the support for our yearly High & Junior High School Science 
Fair Judging at our Melbourne Square Shopping Center.  Cash Awards will be made to winners 
in several categories and will be presented at their respective School awards ceremonies by Life 
Members of our section 

 

o Life, Senior and PES section members are headed for Jacksonville, Florida to volunteer for the 
staffing of the 2023 Electrical Safety Workshop, March 6 thru 11  

 

o Eric Cramer, R3 YP Coordinator and Raúl Ortega, Melbourne Section and Area 3 Chair, are 
making preparations for our participation in SECON 2022 in Mobile Alabama 

 

o We have several presentations in the planning stages with the following already scheduled: 
▪ March 23 – NASA presentation 

 

• Notable section activities (Positive and Negative) 
o Our leadership is very excited to work with other sections in our Area 3 and other Areas and 

Regions of the IEEE in the sharing of mutually interesting technical and other type of 
presentations.  The incentive accreditation to the Section and particular Affinity Group is a 
great motivator to work with members outside our immediate circles as well as the increase in 
audience 
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